MS.MONAGHAN'S SECOND GRADE

MEWS LETTER

Date

Fall 2023

Class news

Reminders

Our class has been busy getting to know one another, adjusting to second grade, and getting ready for a full year of learning!

Religion

Social Studies

- Thank you to everyone who donated and fundraised for Caring for Classrooms! Your support is amazing!
- Please remember to check snack labels as we are a nut-free school.

What we're learning

Moth We have been working with addition, subtraction, doubles, and the 4-step process.

We have begun our Land and Water unit, learning all about landforms and how to make maps!

Reading We have been reading selections with corresponding vocabulary.

At the end of each selection, we will have a test.

Writing We have been writing in our ELA journals, learning the writing process, and creating poems.

We have been learning about baptism and confirmation.

There is a chapter test at the end of each chapter.

We are learning about the past and present and comparing the two.